July 9, 1996

Pierre A. Finck, M.D. ch Saussac 20 1256 Troinex, Geneva Switzerland

Dear Dr. Finck:

I would like to thank you again for coming to Washington this past May for your deposition; we appreciate your assisting us in our attempts to clarify the record of events surrounding the autopsy of President Kennedy.

I am forwarding to you, for your review and eventual return, the original copy of the transcript of your deposition on May 24, 1996 at College Park, Maryland. We have marked by hand corrections to several obvious spelling and grammatical errors which we found in the transcript; in addition, these changes are denoted on errata sheets for further clarification. I would ask that you carefully review the deposition transcript, and please complete the following actions prior to mailing the package back to the Review Board:

- (1) denote in writing any changes which you wish to make, on both the page of the text itself, as well as on the blank, unused errata sheets provided;
- (2) please sign all errata sheets (both ours, and yours) at the bottom of the page in the space provided. Signing the 6 errata sheets already completed by my staff will indicate your concurrence with the routine changes we have already recommended;
- (3) after you have completed your review of the transcript and have entered all of your recommended changes, please sign the "Certificate of Deponent" page on page 147 and have that page notarized.

Upon completion of the above steps, please mail the entire deposition transcript, and all errata pages, back to the Review Board (Attn: Jeremy Gunn, Esq.) via Air Mail. After we have incorporated all of the changes and had the transcript reprinted, we will mail you a final, corrected copy of the deposition transcript for your personal records.

I have also enclosed with this letter a copy of the travel claim which our office filed on your behalf on June 14, 1996. You should be receiving your reimbursement check directly from the travel office; if you have not received your check within one month of the date of your claim (i.e., by July 14, 1996) please call me and I will check into the status of your claim.

Pierre A. Finck, M.D. July 9, 1996 Page 2

Thank you again, for your cooperation with the Review Board.

Sincerely yours,

David G. Marwell Executive Director

Enclosures